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CIRCULAR 

Subject: 	GLOBAL ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY, Al AND CYBERSECURITY 
LEADERSHIP PROGRAM SCHEDULE TO BE HELD FROM 10 TO 14 
NOVEMBER, 2025 IN THE UAE.  

Reference UAE Ministry of Cabinet Affairs letter on the subject cited and to 
state that UAE Government Experience Exchange has invited two senior leaders 
specializing in Advanced Technology, Al and Cybersecurity from Government of Pakistan 
regarding "Global Advanced Technology, Al and Cybersecurity Leadership Program" 
scheduled to be held from 10th  — 14th  November, 2025, in the UAE. The cost of the 
course, including travel and accommodation will be covered by the UAE Government 
Experience Exchange Office. 

2. 	All interested Senior Officers of Finance Division are requested to furnish their 
nominations duly recommended by the AFS/head of the Wing concerned, to QA-I Section  
by 5.9.2025.  

Note:- "In addition to the eligibility criteria specified for a training, all officers who are working on 
contract basis/fixed pay package or having less than two years continuous government service or 
less than three months of service in Finance Division or against whom disciplinary 
proceedings/inquiry is in progress, may need not apply" 

Section Officer (QA-I) 

All Senior Officers of Finance Division, Islamabad.  
Finance Division's U.0 No.F.2 (12) QA-I/2014 dated 26.8.2025 

Copy to: 	Webmaster, request to upload the circular for information on Finance 
Division's website 
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